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Hello Members of the Committee, 

       As a born & raised avid outdoorsman & OHV rider , It has been found that having 

the ability to travel legally in outback places would be a great help. Not to mention the 

financial support to the small towns that we would gain access to for supplies, fuel, 

food, lodging or staging at! 

                                                                         Thank you, Utah Kimball 


